To: admin@illinoisabp.com; IPA.Solar

Subject: [External] [BULK] Re: REQUEST FOR STAKEHOLDER FEEDBACK: Publishing Community Solar Application Project
Information from Projects Selected Through Waitlist Capacity Allocation Process
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 8:56:58 AM

Hello and good morning,

My name is Armando Gaetaniello and I work at Neighborhood Sun. We are a community
solar provider in eight different jurisdictions where a community solar program exists. Our
total solar capacity managed and contracted for 2022 1s of about 165 mwdc. Currently, we are
not serving the Illinois market but we have plans to expand to that jurisdiction within this
calendar year.

I am submitting comments as solicited in the email below and the published letter "REQUEST
FOR STAKEHOLDER FEEDBACK". We are supportive of the intent of publishing a project
queue with the details already proposed in the IPA's letter:

- Approved Vendor name,

- project application number,

- project name,

- project address,

- project size,

- and interconnection queue number (if available).

I would also suggest to add the electric distribution company among those details. Most

jurisdictions where community solar programs are established have lists like that readily
available. I think they provide transparency to the solar industry as well as legitimacy to any
subscriber that benefits from this program.

I appreciate the opportunity to submit comments to you in regarding this matter, and remain
available at this email address for any question.

Thank you and power forward,
Armando

Armando Gaetaniello
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On Fr1, Mar 25, 2022 at 5:31 PM Illinois Adjustable Block Program Administrator
<admin@illinoisabp.com> wrote:
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Publishing Community Solar Application
Project Information from Projects Selected
Through Waitlist Capacity Allocation Process

The lllinois Power Agency seeks feedback on publishing community solar
application project information from projects selected through the waitlist

capacity allocation process. The request for feedback is linked here. The
deadline for feedback is next Friday, April 1st.
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